
2019 UAW Region 8 
CAP Budget and Staff Meeting 

December 12 and 13 

UAW Region 8 Director, Mitchell Smith 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



UAW Region 9A Director, 
Beverly Brakeman speaking at 
the CAP Budget/Staff meeting in 
Nashville, Tennessee 

 
 

 
 
 



Congratulations to CAP/Retired 
Workers Representative, Jim 
Rogers, on his upcoming 
retirement. 
 
Pictured left to right: Region 8 
Director, Mitchell Smith, CAP/RW 
Rep, Jim Rogers, and Assistant 
Director, Tim Smith 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Pictured: Jim Rogers and his 
wife Kenda Rogers 

 
 
 
 



UAW Secretary Treasurer, Ray Curry, attended and spoke with the Staff 
and Region 8 CAP Chairpersons.  


